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Plans are well underway for this year’s events. Full details will be sent in the January Newsletter, shortly. 
 

 We wish you all a healthy, prosperous and successful year in 2013.  LKH. 

 

Subscriptions were due for renewal on 1st November. Well done to those of you who have already rejoined. 
Rates are £28, for Riding Members, and stay at £12 for Non Riding Members. 
A reduced rate of £22 will apply for second and each subsequent member of the same household. Please fill and return membership 
renewal form (supplied with the November Newsletter) to Kim Redgrave (address on the form).  
You will need a new membership card to take advantage of the RA Hunt subscription or participate in inter-club teams. 
 

Forthcoming Events 

Annual Quiz Night – Friday 18th January 2013 at the Red Lion , Clanville, Nr Weyhill, 7.30-8pm. 
Come to our popular annual quiz. It will include several rounds of questions each on a different topic i.e. General Knowledge, Sport, 
Entertainment, etc. with equestrian questions mixed in.  A couple of ‘beer rounds’ will be included to allow us to keep topped up with 
food & drink. Four or five people can make up a team, or if you want to come on your own then just turn up and we can find a team 

for you to join.  
Come early, order a drink and some food, ready for the quiz to start at 8pm. The Red Lion now serves exclusively Thai food. The 
chef has a big reputation was formerly cooking at the renowned Fox at Tangley. 
If you are planning to come and intend to order food, please let Sandra know (01264 396390 email sandra.groves47@ntlworld.com) 
This will help the pub to schedule food preparation & cooking.  
If you are unable to commit until the last minute, please don’t let prevent you from coming. You will be most welcome & food will 
still be available if you require it. 
Quiz cost is £2.50 per person. Call Celia Scott for more quiz information Tel: 01722 502279 
Be Fair & Caballine Awards (results below). 
Presentation of trophies and rosettes, to tenth place, will take place at 8pm prior to the start of the quiz.  
 

Dates for your Diary 
Here is a taster of what is to come. Please put the dates in your diary TODAY. More information will follow shortly. 

 

BVRC Xmas Evening – Friday 1st February 2013, 7.30pm at the Blue Garlic Restaurant, Station Rd, Tidworth SP9 7NR 

This is the closest we come to holding a Xmas party. Please come and join us. 
 

FIT FOR PURPOSE? 

BVRC Talk by Dr Jeremy Naylor MRCVS PhD – Tuesday 12th February 2013 7.30 for 8pm, The Red Lion 
Clanville 
We are privileged to have secured local vet and racehorse trainer Dr Jeremy Field to talk about how to assess and improve horses’ 
fitness for Eventing, Endurance as well as racing. 
Jeremy will talk about the interval training and monitoring techniques he uses and how to develop individual training programmes for 
different competition horses. 
 

BVRC Winter Dressage on Sunday 17th February, 2013 at Castle Farm, Over Wallop (schedule available soon) 

We are returning to Castle Farm for our Winter Dressage. There are plenty of tests to choose from. If you aren’t out competing 
regularly or if you are underwater, why not make this event your target to start the year. 
 

BVRC Residential Camp at Stockland Lovell, Somerset 29th April –2nd May 2013 (application form out soon) 

Camp has been booked. Former inmates are already getting excited about their return. Why don’t you come, too? 
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Be Fair & Caballine Results 2012 
We are now able to give the Be Fair & Caballine competition results.  
Presentation of trophies and rosettes, to tenth place, will be made at the BVRC Quiz evening, Friday 18th January at 8pm. 
If you are an award winner please come along so that we can show our appreciation and if not, please come to congratulate the 
winners. 
 

Be Fair 
Congratulations to Diana and Laura, both regular team members, on a closely contested fight for the Be Fair Trophy in 2012.  
 

 
1 Diana Burgess 98 

2 Laura Young 92 

3 Frances Hall 57 

4 Lindsay Hills 50 

5 Karen Shearing 39 

6 Susie Pool 35 

7 Ruth Kay 34 

8 Rachel Holland 33 

9 Minette Batters 31 

10 Di Symes 30 

10 Laura Saxon 30 

 Matt Young 29 

 Claire Jenkins 28 

 Cecily Walton 27 

 Emma Hewlett 27 

 Fen Hargreaves 27 

 Kate Wright 27 

 Lisa Boston 24 

 Marion Watt 23 

 June Verity 21 

 Barb Figgures 20 

 Caroline Primrose 20 

 Kay Pogson 20 

 Sarah Butler 20 

 Tara Bradbury 20 

 Vanessa Davidson 20 

 Sarah Mitchell 
Sheppard 

18 

 Victoria Kershaw 18 

 Bridget Storer 17 

 Claire Lester 17 

 Ella Clayton 17 

 Ros Kershaw 17 

 Ruth Spooner 17 

 Fiona Scott 16 

 Gill Young 16 

 Leah Stanford 16 

 Charly Fulton 15 

 Gilly Mahoney 15 

 Gina Dean 15 

 Tom Starks 15 

 Caroline Scott 14 

 Lindsay Devine 14 

 Vicky Wilson 14 

 Charlotte Opperman 13 

 Phillippa Thatcher 13 

 Camilla Halski 12 

 Elizabeth Peerless 12 

 Michelle Barnes 12 

 Claire Hewetson-Brown 11 

 Julie Newman 11 

 Julie Steptoe 11 

 Joss Dalrymple 10 

 Juanita Coulson 10 

 Penny Munro 10 

 Jem Manders 10 

 Katie Mortimer 9 

 Louise Parr 9 

 Michelle Bowe 9 

 Karen Duggleby 8 

 Alison Riddler 7 

 Aloysia Daros 7 

 Celia Scott 7 

 Dee Hodson 7 

 Jen Devine 7 

 Rachel Chester 7 

 Sarah Cooke 7 

 Alex Plank 6 

 Cath Wheeler 6 

 Tabitha Rothwell 6 

 Janet Burnett 5 

 Julie Davis 5 

 Tracey Phipps 5 

 Annie Holbeche 4 

 Kay South 4 

 Roy Southey 4 

 Sherryl Hansel 4 

 Alison Wilson 3 

 Briony Tarlton 3 

 Caroline McCreary 3 

 Charlotte Springall 3 

 Fiona Webb 3 

 Jo Phillips 3 

 Judy Rothwell 3 

 Kim Redgrave 3 

 Helen Mullins 3 

 Andy Welsh 2 

 Hazel Jackson 2 

 Melanie Prince 2 

 Sue Mclean 2 

 Zoe Sherlock 2 

 Clare Swift 1 

 

 

Caballine 
Each point equates to one hour helping at competitions. Over 900 hours work were amassed this year and that excludes all the 
‘behind the scenes’ jobs. 
Many congratulations and thanks to Lindsay Devine who trounced the opposition this year. Having been the bridesmaid for several 
successive years, Lindsay claims this year as her own. Always ready to volunteer to fill any role, do extra towing trips so that shows 
can go ahead or equipment isn’t left as target practise for the army, Lindsay is an invaluable asset and credit to the club, always 
prepared to go the extra mile (literally & figuratively!). If the opportunity arises, I hope members will thank Lindsay, personally.  

Leah Stanford is the recipient if the Caballine Rose Bowl for the highest place non-committee member. As well as duties as a 
dressage writer or steward, Leah is a valued member of our cross country start team and can be seen braving the worst of the 
weather, shepherding nervous competitors into the jaws of the cross country start box. 
 
 
 Committee  

1 Lindsay Devine 51 

2 Helen Mulingani 36 

3 Susie Pool 34 

4 Claire McClelland 33 

 Sarah Wearing 28 

 Fiona Webb 27 

 Non-Commitee  

1 Leah Stanford 31 

2 Gill Young 23 

3 Jen Devine 21 

4 Barbie Clarke 20 

5 Dee Hodson 19 

6 Rosie Mathias 18 

7 Brenda Harman 16 

7 Frances Hall 16 

7 Jane Winstanley 16 

10 Jenny Carr 15 

 Jane Butler 14 

 Linda Rawlings 13 

 Diane Burgess 12 

 Janet Burnett 12 

 Rosie Dixon 12 

 Ros Kershaw 11 

 Rosey Bradburn 11 

 Charlotte Opperman 10 

 Claire Lester 10 

 Katie Mortimer 10 

 Kim Redgrave 10 

 Lynn Mead 10 

 Peter Jefferies 10 

 Rachel Holland 10 

 Ali Welsh 9 

 Elizabeth Butler 9 

 Lisa Spencer 9 

 Penny Towers 9 

 Abigail Lamb 8 

 Caroline McCreary 8 

 Claire Jenkins 8 

 Fran Barclay 8 

 Judy Grange 8 

 Liz Derbyshire 8 

 Marion Watts 8 

 Meredith Baker 8 

 Pippa Moon 8 

 Rachel Chester 8 

 Alison Dean 7 

 Clare Heald 7 

 June Verity 7 

 Linda Clarke 7 

 Vicky de Candole 7 

 Andrea Meikle 6 

 Celia Scott 6 

 Julie Newman 6 

 Sue McLean 6 

 Vanessa Martin 6 

 Alicia Crocker 5 

 Amanda Stone 5 

 Cecily Walton 5 

 Delia Brown 5 

 Emma Hewlett 5 

 Judy Polak 5 

 Jo Phillips 5 

 Laura Young 5 

 Penny Wilkins 5 

 Ros Stockdale 5 

 Roy Southey 5 

 Tricia Badham 5 

 Virginia Neal 5 

 Wendy Miller 5 

 Alex Plank 4 

 Anne Young 4 

 Camilla Baldwin 4 

 Hazel Jackson 4 

 Heli Cole 4 

 Jane Ayre 4 

 Laura Saxon 4 

 Lisa Boston 4 

 Louise Parr 4 

 Mandy Atkinson Wiles 4 

 Matt Young 4 

 Sophie Sacco 4 

 Vanessa Davidson 4 

 Beth Hockham 4 

 Fen Hargreaves 4 

 Ali Wilson 3 

 Amanda Borton 3 

 Caroline Scott 3 

 Clare Highmore 3 

 Gina Dean 3 

 Grace Wilkinson 3 

 Julie Josephs 3 

 Karen Grant 3 

 Louise Crampton 3 

 Ruth Spooner 3 

 Sarah Cook 3 

 Di Symes 3 

 Carol Dunford 2 

 Helen Nash-Steer 2 

 Fiona Gregory 2 

 Kate Wright 2 

 Helen Mullens 1 

 Julie Steptoe 1 

 
Well done and thank you to everybody for your help this year. Without it, we would be unable to run any competitions or events and 
BVRC would not be the success it is. 


